Attention Glendale Citizens and Friends

The iron bridge owned by Spartanburg County over
Lawson’s Fork at Glendale is currently scheduled to be
restored beginning in early 2017.The restoration is
planned to be completed by late June 2018.The
restoration will be conducted and managed by the South
Carolina Department of Transportation (SC-DOT).

The restored bridge will be for pedestrians and bikes and
events of various kinds. It will be exclusively for
pedestrians, bikes, and events. No motorized vehicles!

The bridge will be a pearl in Spartanburg County, and it
will be a connecting point and gateway for most trails in
the area. It will be a “gateway bridge to everywhere!”

Restoration will consist of replacing weakened and
missing steel members, stripping and repainting,
removing and replacing the worn deck, and adding both
dim and bright lighting systems. Small parks are scheduled
to be developed at each end of the bridge.

For further information and questions call B. G. Stephens at 573-8844
**Glendale Shoals Fund of the Spartanburg County Foundation**



